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Customers of Blue Ridge Domestic Water Improvement District: 

The Blue Ridge Domestic Water Improvement District (BRDWID) will conduct a public meeting and hearing 
on April 6th, 2024 at 1:00pm to hear comments from the public on consideration for a water base rate 
increase to support the proposed budget and 5 year financial plan.   

Delays getting the water utility sale completed and the WIFA Loan originator restating the loan schedule 
to include multiple principal payments in this and the next year of operation are causing a significant 
impact to the budget plan.  The 5 year budget plan proposed by the Budget Committee would require a 
base rate increase of $20/month for metered customers and an increase of $10/thousand gallons for the 
sales to outside customers (contractors, forest service, camps, etc.). 

This will be an in-person public meeting at the Starlight Pines Community Center, 2740 Arapaho Drive, 
Happy Jack, AZ and via Zoom (link will be provided with agenda). 

 

Any comments may be filed with the Clerk for BRDWID before the hearing at: 

Clerk for BRDWID 
2297 Starlight Drive 
Happy Jack, AZ 86024 

 


